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CLUB OFFICERS                                                   Contact Number 

President – Jan Jansen                                         (314) 921-9420 

Vice President – Bill Ahrens                                  (314) 913-3819 

Secretary – Jim West                                            (618) 498-9058 

Treasure – Jose' Espinosa                                     (636) 947-6067 

Safety Officer – Dave Evans                                  (636) 448-4800 

Field Manager – Don Grzina                                  (636) 233-0193 

Chief Flight Instructor – TBD                                

Activities Chairperson – Ed White                        (636) 441-6431 

Send Membership Renewals to:             

Jim West                                                 

914 Hollow Avenue 

Jerseyville, IL 62052 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Board of Directors:                    Work                           Home 

Ed White                                    (314) 232-1479                  (636) 441-6431 

Dan Sundman                             (314) 749-4029                  (636) 352-0150 

Mitch Galatioto                          (314) 234-5141                   

Dave Evans                                      Retired                         (636) 448-4800 
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Phantom Flyers Club Meeting Minutes  
April 21, 2019 

 
Secretary Jim West opened the meeting at 6:00 pm at the Flying Field.   There were maybe 5 members in attendance.  
I forgot to take an exact count. 
 
Secretary’s Report 
The Club is currently at 35 regular members.  The March Meeting Minutes were approved. AMA has been paid for Club 
registration.  
 
Treasurers Report 
Following up from the last meeting the Inland Marine Insurance is for the Zero Turn mower and the cost is now $250 
and was paid. In 2013 the cost was $566. Ed believes it covered theft, the contents of the container, and fire insurance 
for the pavilion. 
 
Field Managers Report 

• The battery in the storage container failed and was replaced. 

• Both mowers have been run. The field was mowed by volunteers. THANKS GUYS! A schedule has been sent out 
and is on the web site. The first official mowing is this weekend. There are 19 mower volunteers. We do a 3 
man team so that ends up with a 6 week mowing cycle going 4 cycles for the year. This means mowers will cut 
4 times this year - up from 3 times last year. 

• Field vandalism continues. We have found roman candles, shot gun shells, the trash can shot up. It looks like 
glass was shot up from a BB gun - BB's were found.  

• The storage container door actuator has problems. Ed made an adjustment and lubricated it. Ed has a 
schematic but no mechanical drawings. 

• Ruts are big and we need rock.. Kevin Cox knows someone at work who does this but I believe he just retired. 
 
Activities  Report 

• Ed put out schedule of events for comment 

• May 4 is a Sail plane contest, which is in 3 weeks 

• May 25 is the Innsbrook Float Fly 

• June 1 is another Sail plane contest 

• Pattern Contest is September 28, 29. The previous weekend is the D4 Championship 
 
GLSMA News 
No news 

 
Old Business 

• Runway needs attention. It will just need crack sealer. Don will probably call for a work party. 

• We are considering raising the fence to keep it from sagging 
 

Meeting Adjourned.             
         
          jjw 5/19/19 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



GSLMA Report (submitted by Harold Weaver) 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

        

 
 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 



 
 

          
 

 

 

 



Some sorties at the field  

 

 
With the warmer weather activity at field is picking up! Pete George maidens his Eflite F-16. 

Bill Aherns maidens his Freewing F-16, his Freewing F-4 Phantom and his B-25 Mitchell. 

Brian Molloy could also be seen giving his E-flite Viper a nice shakedown with his typical 

inverted passes.  
 

       
 
 

        
 
 

       
 



                      
 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 



  

 
 



 

 

   

 

       

 
 

 
http://phantomflyersrc.com/   
https://www.facebook.com/Phantom-Flyers-RC-Club-139791882811519/ 
 
Check there for the back issues of the Carrier Wave Newsletter, mowing schedule, event calendar and club 
roster/contact information (handy for mowing). 
 

 

Articles, pictures and tech notes for publishing in the Carrier Wave are always appreciated. Let us know what you are 

building, repairing or flying!  

 

Send them to: 

kevcox@charter.net 

http://phantomflyersrc.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Phantom-Flyers-RC-Club-139791882811519/
mailto:kevcox@charter.net

